
Special Notice Regarding Justen Trail Speed Bump Installation 

 

On or about Friday, May 2nd, in violation of the Grant City Code, a private individual 
directed a contractor to install speed bumps on Justen Trail.  The individual did not 
first obtain a permit from the City or its Engineer.  The installation of the speed bumps 
was not authorized or otherwise approved by any member of City staff or the City 
Council.  Grant City Code requires the issuance of a permit by the City Engineer before 
specified work can commence within a City right-of-way.  The City is working to 
resolve the matter, remove the speed bumps and abate the conduct prohibited by its 
Code.  We appreciate your patience and understanding. 

 


